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Date:  05/01/2012 No. 12-02 

To:  Airport Operators, FAA Airport Certification Safety Inspectors 

Subj: NOTAM Transition (Change Update) 

Point of Contact: Phillip Davenport AAS-300 202-267-7072 

 Email:  phillip.davenport@FAA.gov 

 

1. CertAlert 12-02, NOTAM Transition, stated that Lockheed Martin’s e-NOTAM Portal would 

change to eNOTAM II (ENII) on May 1, 2012.  The FAA is delaying this transition to October 

23, 2012.  Please modify CertAlert 12-02, NOTAM Transition, with the following:   

Strike through the May 1, 2012 date and write in “October 23, 2012” in paragraphs 1B, 1C, 1D 

and paragraph 2.   

2. No other changes are required.  Maintain this CertAlert change with the original dated 

04/02/2012. 

 

 

 

___________________________                            5/01/2012 

Brian Rushforth, Manager                       DATE  

Airport Safety an Operations Division, AAS-300  
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